
 INFORMATION ITEM 

KENTUCKY COUNCIL ON POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION  November 22, 2024 

 

 

TITLE:  2024 Fall Preliminary Enrollment 

 

DESCRIPTION:   The Academic and Strategic Initiatives Committee received an update 

on the preliminary enrollment numbers for Kentucky’s public 

institutions for the fall of 2024.  

 

STAFF CONTACTS:  Chris Ledford, Director of Data and Advanced Analytics  

 Annalise Hale, Intern for Data and Advanced Analytics 

  

 

COMMITTEE’S REVIEW 

 

The Academic and Strategic Initiatives Committee received this information update at their 

November 15, 2024, meeting.  It will not be covered or presented in detail at the board meeting; 

however, staff will be available for questions. Slides covered during the meeting have been 

included for review. 

 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

 

CPE staff provided an update on the preliminary enrollment numbers at the meeting, and a final 

report will release in the coming months.  

 

Overall, enrollment data show impressive growth in undergraduate enrollment across sectors, 

including record numbers for first-time, underrepresented, and dual credit enrollment over the 

past decade.  Fall 2024 also marks a consecutive year of growth for credential-seeking and 

adult enrollment, both of which were declining until last fall. 

 


